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Government responds to time 

zone concerns 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (November 4, 2000) – The Government of Nunavut will permit its 
employees in the communities of Kugluktuk and Cambridge Bay to work on Central 
Standard Time, in response to concerns raised when Nunavut remained on Central 
Daylight Saving Time on October 29, 2000. 
 
As a result of this adjustment, Kugluktuk and Cambridge Bay will operate on Central 
Standard Time during the winter months (October to April), then move their clocks ahead 
one hour in April, bringing the entire territory into the same time. All other Nunavut 
communities will leave their clocks unchanged throughout the entire year. 
 
The adjustment becomes effective at midnight on Saturday, November 4, 2000. 
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